
Proposed changes to the List of chemicals with high hazards 

for categorisation & information on minor changes to the 
Guidelines 

In September 2023, we consulted on proposed changes to the Industrial Chemicals (General) 

Rules 2019 and Industrial Chemicals Categorisation Guidelines (the Guidelines), which included 

proposals to refine the List of chemicals with high hazards for categorisation (the List). 

In this consultation, we provide further details about proposed changes to the List. For example: 

• updating the chemicals that are on the List

• a change related to checking esters and salts of chemicals that are on the List - we're seeking your feedback

about the chemicals that we will specify and the details of some exceptions that would apply.

We're also providing details of some other minor changes that we'll be making to the Guidelines. 

I Open for comment until 22 February 2024. 

Click each topic below for more details 

Proposed changes to the List of chemicals with high hazards for categorisation 

On this page: 

• Background information

• Changes to the Guidelines text

• Adding chemicals to the List based on current sources

• Adding an information source

• Removing certain chemicals from the List

• High hazard esters and salts of chemicals on the List

I Have your say by 22 February 2024 

22 February 2024 


















































